

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



SUCCESS PERSEVERANCE INTEGRITY RESILIENCE INDEPENDENCE THOUGHTFULNESS

Week ending 24.04 2020

It has been an interesting few weeks since we closed the school. We have launched our virtual learning school, kept you informed and connected through phone calls, emails, social media, Dojo and Skoolbo. We did welfare checks and made provision for our key worker and vulnerable children. It has all been a big learning curve for everyone, but I do know when seeing what lots of other schools are providing, our Braintcroft community are doing a phenomenal job! Our parents, carers and families have been amazing – many of whom are juggling working from home or multiple children with home schooling – and we are all very proud of you and of the children. The online learning will never be similar to having daily contact with our children but we are trying our best to make the work accessible by all and are more than grateful for your contributions in ensuring that teaching and learning is still taking place.

NHS Rainbow Art to say THANK YOU!

I would like us to show our appreciation to our NHS nurses, doctors, care workers and all essential keyworkers for their wonderful work around the country, by creating your own version of the rainbow. The rainbow is a sign of hope so you can create your own version and put them up in the windows of your homes. Get your parents to help you

CREATE YOUR RAINBOW AND UPLOAD THEM TO YOUR CLASS DOJO.





<u>Please visit our Virtual School on the school's website</u> <u>you will see:</u>

PARENT GUIDANCE AND SUPPORT FOR VIRTUAL LEARNING SUPPORTING OUR SEND AND EAL CHILDREN

WELL-BEING AT HOME
USEFUL WEBSITES
KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE
OUR VIRTUAL CLASSES
HOW TO LOG ONTO DOJO



WHO WILL BE THE STARS OF THE WEEK IN



EACH NEWSLETTER?

In our next newsletter we will be rewarding students from Nursery to Year 6 as STARS OF THE WEEK with Dojo points.

Students will be rewarded for showing the values of SPIRIT in different things they do throughout the week.

URGENT REQUEST

All parents should ensure that they check their e-mails and accept the invite to join the DOJO website where they can upload completed work, videos and pictures of what the children are doing during lockdown.

Please visit our school's website and/or your DOJO page to monitor the weekly updated learning activities for each year group.



OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: <u>SUCCESS</u> in everything we do, <u>PERSEVERANCE</u> to make dreams come true

<u>INTEGRITY</u> and honesty that is who we are, <u>RESILIENCE</u> to stretch and reach for the star <u>INDEPENDENCE</u> to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others
The SPIRIT we all know